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I very much oppose making in person voting the standard method of voting. I live in a 

community with elderly people who would find it difficult if not impossible to vote in 

person. As a small business owner, voting in person on Election Day would take 

valuable time out of my schedule and cause me to lose income. I also know 

healthcare workers who would likely not be able to vote due to working long shifts 

that would not allow them to make it to the voting locations on election day. I 

absolutely oppose making it more difficult for citizens of Oregon to cast their vote. 


